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Perry Johnson Foundation Extends Generosity with $10,000 Donation to Capuchin Soup 
Kitchen for Holiday Support in Detroit, Michigan 

 

Detroit, MI - November 30, 2023 - Perry Johnson Foundation, committed to community 
empowerment, has contributed a generous $10,000 cash donation to the Capuchin Soup Kitchen 
in Detroit, Michigan.  

This initiative aims to support the Kitchen's noble endeavors during the holiday season, 
ensuring vital assistance for those in need.  

The donation underscores Perry Johnson's unwavering dedication to fostering goodwill and 
making a tangible impact on local communities, especially during this season of giving. 
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